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DATE:
August 17, 2000
TO:
Robert Brandon




FROM:
Martin R. Cramton, Jr.

Zoning Administrator






Planning Director

SUBJECT:
Administrative Approval for Petition No. 98-46(c) by Lincoln Property Company.

Attached is an erosion control plan for the above rezoning petition.  The plan indicates a 40 foot wide area within the 30 foot undisturbed portion of the 50 foot buffer that will be disturb to allow offsite soil disposal. The plan also includes a cross-section for replanting.  Note that a 50 foot buffer is still required along this property line and this plan is only to allow disturbance in the area shown within the 30 foot undisturbed portion as indicated on the rezoning plan.  Since this change is minor I am administratively approving this request.  Please use this revised plan when evaluating requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy.

